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	CRC/CN Feedback – 2005/05/05
	


Hello Dr Baard / Deon

The following is feedback wrt the last meeting held between the CRC and CN.

1. Drafting general care sheets 
a. (Point 4.4) CRC/CN minutes dated 2005/02/04 (Butterfly World) refers

“ . . . CRC to consider drafting general care sheets for snakes in captivity, which could be distributed via the Cape Nature permit issuing system . . . “
b. Extract from the CRC Legislation meeting minutes dated 2005/03/14 

All agreed that there where too many anomalies regarding care sheets. All snakes have different requirements eg, some require demisters (green tree boa), while others require large water bowls (anacondas).

It was then mentioned by Deon that there is enough information available on the web and in books and that buyers need to take responsibility in educating themselves. Greg then added that the breeder and/or trader has a responsibility either by providing the buyer with a care sheet about the specific species obtained or to provide the relevant information to ensure that the species gets well looked after. 

It was then suggested that CRC’s web page address needs to be published with the permit so that reptile keepers can go somewhere if they require assistance. Pierre will table this suggestion with CN.  
2. Appropriate cage sizes 

a. (Point 4.4) CRC/CN minutes dated 2005/02/04 (Butterfly World) refers  

“ . . . Cape Nature would welcome input from the CRC with regard to relevant and appropriate cage sizes for reptiles in captivity . . . “
b. Extract from the CRC Legislation meeting minutes dated 2005/03/14  

Pierre started off by saying that he has uncovered more cases where captivity permits are being denied to members because of CN business units enforcing the regulation regarding cage sizes to the “T”. Pierre went on to say that he has phoned Dr Baard who intern would send out an email regarding the discussion held and minuted at the CRC/CN meeting 2005/02/04. Pierre will follow-up with Dr Baard.

It was agreed upon by all that the CRC needs to ensure that a proposal gets tabled, but highlighted that there are so many different requirements for different species. It was then mentioned that the proposal needs to incorporate all these various requirements. Various suggestions where made, eg:

· Ground vs arboreal (Formula)

· Cage size omitted vs Cage sizes required

All agreed that this wasn’t going to be an easy task but proper homework needs to be done on the web on what is being used and done overseas. What also needs to be looked at is what laws exist overseas regarding cage sizes etc.

The following volunteers volunteered to tackle the task of drafting the cage size proposal:

· Greg Fouche

· Graham Munro

· Pierre Joubert

Have a great day

Regards

Marcel Witberg

for Pierre Joubert

CRC Secretary

082 784 7314








































